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MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY

REGISTRAR'S OFFICE
MEMORANDUM

TO All Fulltime Students

FROM Registrar

DATE 09th February, 2022

SUBJECT OPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that in view of opening amidst the Covid-19 pandemic, the
University will proceed with a blended learning approach for Semester II of the 2021 /2022
Academic Year. Therefore, academic sessions will run as follows:

1. All First year Students

You will report on Sunday 27th February, 2022 at the Great North Road campus for

physical (face-face) classes and will be expected to be on campus until Friday,

22nd April, 2022. You will thereafter be expected to travel back to your respective

homes and continue with on-line classes until Friday, 3rd June, 2022.

2. Final Year Students

You will report on Sunday 27th February, 2022 at the Great North Road campus for

physical (face-face) classes and will be expected to be on campus until Friday,

3rd June, 2022. You will thereafter have your study break and write your exams as

indicated in the sessional dates.

3. All Returning Students (2nd, 3rd and 4th year Engineering students)

You will report on Sunday, 24th April, 2022 at the Great North Road campus for

physical (face-face) classes and will be expected-to continue with classes until
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Friday 3rd June, 2022. You will thereafter have your study break and write your

exams as indicated in the sessional dates.

4. All School of Medicine and Health Sciences Students are required to follow

sessional dates as provided by the School .

All students are advised that a schedule of fees will be posted and will indicate

how much each category of students will be expected to pay for the second

semester.

Please let us all ensure to:

1. Strictly adhere to the health guidelines of social distancing and masking up at

all times

2. Keep utmost personal hygiene at all times

3. Utilize sanitizing facilities placed at all strategic points

4. Report any suspicious cases to relevant authorities

5. Ensure to carry sufficient facemasks and hand rubs as you report to the

University.

We l¾Cd to welcoming you back to Mulungushi University.

Gubula C. Siaciti

REGISTRAR

Copy: Vice Chancellor
Deputy Vice Chancellor
Chief Financial Officer
Deon of Students
Chief Librarian
Deans of School
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